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May 19, 2022 
 
Dear Sir William Osler School Community, 
 
Re: Graduation Update 
 
My name is John Whitwell – I will be filling in for Tracy Walsh until she returns from a leave. It has been 
wonderful getting to know the staff, students, and the school community at SWO. I wanted to provide 
you with an update regarding our upcoming graduation celebrations. 
 
Graduation will take place at Sir William Osler on Monday, June 20th, 2022. Our plan is to hold graduation 
outside, though if there is inclement weather we will hold it indoors in the gym. As we have a large 
graduating class, we will be holding two ceremonies as follows:  
 
First ceremony-   5:00-5:45 PM 
  8A Mr. Potichnyj, 7/8A Ms. Nicolaides, F7/8A Mme. O’Neil, F7/8B Mr. Phippen 
 
Second ceremony-  6:30-7:15 PM 

8B Mr. Douglas, F8A Mr. Allum 
 
After each ceremony, there will be time to mingle and take photos. There will be no limit on guests that 
can attend graduation. Please be aware that should we have to hold graduation inside due to inclement 
weather, seating will be first come, first served. Depending on the number of guests, there may be 
standing room only.  
 
Prior to graduation, we will hold two celebrations for grade 8 students. On Friday, June 10th, we will hold 
a graduation picnic, games/dance. On Friday, June 17th, , grade 8 students will attend eZone in Etobicoke 
as their graduation trip (more information and permission forms to follow).  
 
We look forward to celebrating our graduates and their many accomplishments with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Whitwell, 
Acting Principal 
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